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RE: Thornton 11C-HZ Pad Form 2A 400356800

Julie Webb <Julie. Webb@pdce.com> Wed, Jan 30, 2013 at 3:40 PM
To: "Allison - DNR, Rick" <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Hi Rick,

| had my field guy look into this and he said there is not a water well in that 1/4 1/4. So we can't add it to the
map.

Please let me know if you have any other questions.
Thanks!

Julie

( PDC

&) ENERGY

Julie Webb, Regulatory Analyst
PDC Energy

1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203

Office: 303-831-3974 | Fax: 303-860-5838 | julie.webb@ pdce.com

From: Allison - DNR, Rick [mailto:rick.allison@state.co.us]
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2013 10:55 AM

To: Liz Lindow

Subject: Thornton 11C-HZ Pad Form 2A 400356800

Liz,

| am reviewing the Form 2A location assessment for the Thornton 11C-HZ Pad. The water well with permit 10031-
R is not likely present in the center of the 1/4 1/4 section as mapped in the Division of Water Resources
database. If so, it should be included on the Location Drawing.

Does PDC have information regarding the actual location of this water well?
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Thank you,

Rick Allison, P.G.
Oil and Gas Location Specialist - Northeast Colorado
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

303-894-2100 x5102
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